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Itils. Virginia Tracey c/o
J.W. Silveira Co.
499 Embarcadero
Oakland CA 94606

Re: Work Plan for 7t4 E. l2th St., Oskl.nd CA 94606, Former Harley Davidson

Dear h&. Traoey:

This letter responds to the recert message received from Mr. tlarold Dawson ofr€fia Tooh EM
Inc.-whereby he explained why tho proposed well down-gadient ofttre former underground tank
oould not be a oonventional two-inch type becauso ofthaoverhead power linos, Eocause this
location is importanr, our officg with oonsultation with the Water Board ap,prov€s of tlrc
installation ofa small diameter preaacked well, to be installed by direct push technology.
Because ofthis technology, I understand that the location of this well may be nearer the 

-former

tank than previously prorpoeed. This work plan modification is approved. I mdrrstantl lhis work
vdll occur on June 2, 1999.

You may oontact me at (510) 567-6765 ifyou have any questions.

Sincerely,
nA
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Banrey M. Chan
Flaaardous Materials Speciatist

C: B. Chaa" files
Mr. H. Dawson, Tetra Toch EM hrc., 135 Main St., Suite 1800, San Francisco, CA 94105
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